
COVID-19 Precautions Being Taken 
 
REACT is continuing to monitor the COVID-19 pandemic and is taking precautionary 
measures to prevent the spread of the virus for our employees, families and the 
communities we service. We will make every effort to help limit the transmission of 
COVID-19 to member communities by practicing social distancing, sanitization efforts 
and self isolating if ill.  
 
Protecting our employees health is important so we can continue to provide service. 
Please limit your visits to our office, landfills and transfer stations if you are experiencing 
any signs of illness including mild cough.  If you have returned from international travel 
within the past 14 days, please refrain from visiting our facilities to prevent the possible 
spread of the virus.   
 
REACT will make every effort to continue to provide essential services which include 
curbside garbage pickup and keeping landfills and transfer stations open to accept waste. 
We will notify the public if service collection schedules or landfill and transfer station 
hours of operation change due to the rapidly changing circumstances of COVID-19. 
 
Thank you for following recommendations from our provincial and federal governments to 
prevent the spread of the coronavirus. Stay safe! 


